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Submitted absent photos: 

 

 

 

Dr. Perry Rahnôs retirement party in spring 1997 (l to r): Dr. Richard Gowen, President, Dr. 

Colin Paterson, Department Chair, Dr. Perry Rahn, Professor of Geological Engineering, and Dr. 

J. Paul Gries, Professor Emeritus. 
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50-year GGE alumni from the Class of 1971 on a tour of campus (l to r): David Shaddrick, Dr. 

Darin Pagnac (Associate Professor), Dr. Laurie Anderson (Department Head and Professor), 

Randy Nelson, Leroy Foster, Dr. Jim Martin, Wayne Greaves, and Lyle Steffen. 

 

Group photo of the GGE faculty/students who attended/presented at the annual GSA meeting in 

Portland, OR. 
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Donation of camping equipment for students 

The Department of Geology and Geological Engineering hosts an annual fall field trip in the 

honor and memory of the late Dr. Alvis Lisenbee as a way for our students to experience world-

class geology and create memorable experiences. 

Unfortunately, not all the students own their own camping equipment such as sleeping bags, 

sleeping pads, or tents.  Your donation of camping equipment that you no longer use, but is clean 

and still in good repair, can be checked out to the students to allow them a chance to participate 

in our yearly field trip.   

Please contact the department to facilitate an equipment donation that the students will certainly 

appreciate. 

 

 

Group photo of the 2021 fall field trip to Yellowstone NP and additional photos of the camp site. 
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